
 Ministry of Health of the Slovak Republic,  Limbová 2, 837 52 Brat is lava, 

Slovak  Republic  

Ministry of Health of the Slovak Republic      phone:  +421 2 593 73 111 
Limbová 2         fax:  +421 2 547 77 983 
837 52 Bratislava 37       email: new.hospital@health.gov.sk 

 

Dear bidder,  

 

As a follow-up to the initial presentation meeting held as part of the preparatory market consultations 

with respect to the announcement of a public contract award procedure for the design, construction 

oversight, and operation of a new university hospital in Bratislava, the Ministry of Health of the 

Slovak Republic would like to inform you about a possibility of conducting an Inspection of the 

Rázsochy Construction Site, and of the site of reconstruction of the Bratislava University Hospital – 

Ružinov. 

The possibility to make the Project Site Inspections is open from 27 June 2017 to 31 August 2017. 

The Ministry of Health would like to ask you to provide the following information:  

i. your preferred dates and times for Project Site Inspections;  

ii. your representatives to participate in the Project Site Inspections (their names and 

information about the domain they are responsible for: legal, technical or financial); 

not later than 5 (five) working days before the planned date of your Inspection. The overall time 

required for Site Inspections, including a transfer between the two sites, is estimated at three hours.  

A working meeting is also planned to be organised as part of the Inspections, to be held at the 

Ministry of Health of the Slovak Republic. The agenda of the working meeting will cover technical, 

legal and medical issues.  

The technical documentation for both Inspection Sites will be made available for your perusal during 

the working meeting.  

Please send all your direct communication regarding this process to new.hospital@health.gov.sk  

Should you have any questions, please contact the following persons: 

Martin Smatana       Jana Kišková 
email  new.hospital@health.gov.sk    email: new.hospital@health.gov.sk  
phone:  + 421 905 485 687    phone:  + 421 903 627 744 
  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Martin Smatana 

director 

Health Policy Institute of the Ministry of Health of the Slovak 

Republic 

 

 


